RENSSELAER CENTRAL SCHOOLS CORPORATION
BOARD OF SCHOOL TRUSTEES
BOARD BITS - APRIL 15, 2014
The Board had a moment of silence in memory of Dr. Chaganti and his family.
Superintendent Speicher thanked the community and staff for their support on this tragic day.
The minutes of the March 18, 2014 Regular Session were approved as presented.

Tim Deno voiced his concerns on the Basketball Coach’s contract.

The Board was informed of the Jasper County Library Board Vacancy and informed that it has
been advertised in the Rensselaer Republican.

The Board approved claims dated March 1 - 31, 2014, #371 - 439 and claims dated April 1 - 15,
2014, #440 - 505, Lunch Fund Checks dated March 21, 2014, #7093 - 7101 and April 11, 2014,
#7102 - 7112.

The Board was presented with a Financial Report showing expenditures through March 31,
2014.

The Board was informed that the State of Indiana approved all of the 2014 Summer
Construction Projects and there will be a Pre-Bid Meeting held on Wednesday, April 16, 2014,
1:00 p.m. in the Board Room. Bid Opening will be held on Tuesday, April 29, 2014, 1:00 p.m.
in the Board Room. A Special Board Meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 6, 2014, 7:00 p.m.
in the Board Room to consider the bids.

The Board was presented a proposed Lease for the City of Rensselaer for Staddon Field.

The Board approved a pay request from Lorenz Williams Clinton.

The Board approved four (4) Student Transfer Requests for the 2014-2015 school year.

The Board approved donations for Rensselaer Central High School.

The Board approved a Resolution to Enlarge Participation in the Public Employees’ Retirement
Fund to cover the position of Rensselaer Central Lunch Fund Director beginning July 1, 2014.

The Board approved six (6) years of service credit in the Public Employees’ Retirement Fund
for Lori Zeider.

The Board approved the purchase of a Walk In Freezer and Walk In Cooler for the Rensselaer
Central High School kitchen.

The Board approved a Summer 2014 Wrestling Camp to be held June 9 — June 13, 2014 for K —
12 students.



The Board approved the following 2014 Summer School Teachers:
o Bobbi Jo Sammons — IREAD 3
o Dan Yeager — IREAD 3

The Board approved a Resignation Letter from K. Kristy Roadruck as Fourth Grade Teacher
effective at the conclusion of the 2013-2014 school year.

The Board was presented Volunteer Applications.

Announcements were made of the following dates:

= Wednesday, April 16, 2014 — Pre-Bid Meeting for 2014 Summer Construction
Projects, 1:00 p.m. at the Administrative Offices Board Conference Room

= Friday, April 18, 2014 — Good Friday — No School

= Tuesday, April 29, 2014 — Bid Opening for 2014 Summer Construction Projects,
1:00 p.m. at the Administrative Offices Board Conference Room

= Tuesday, May 6, 2014, Special Board Meeting to Consider Bids for the Summer
2014 Construction Projects, 7:00 p.m. at the Administrative Offices Board
Conference Room

= Tuesday, May 20, 2014 Next Regular Board Meeting, 7:00 p.m. at the
Administrative Offices Board Conference Room



